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FROM THE MAIL BAG 
Excerpts from Steve Thomas: 
 
“Dear E Company Friends, 
 
Thank you so much for the flowers you 
sent to honor our mother.  They were a 
beautiful basket filled with a variety of 
flowers and bright colors.  Your kindness 
during this difficult time is greatly 
appreciated.   
 
Fondly, 
           Steve, Holly & Graham” 
 

____________________________ 
 
“Dear Friends: 
 
     We would like to thank all of you for 
the beautiful flowers sent by the E 
Company Association to our family.  It 
meant a lot to us to know we were in your 
thoughts and prayers. 
 
     Mother had a beautiful service that 
included a tribute that mentioned her 
struggles to keep up with the 96th Division 
as they moved up and down the west coast 
training and her long wait to hear from 
Dad.  
 
Thank you again for your kindness and 
support. 
           Graham, Holly, and Steve Thomas” 
 

 
 
Excerpt from Louis Bossini: 
 
“Dear David and Erica, 
 
     Received the newsletter in Dec.  I was 
very glad to get it.  I hope there will be more.  
I haven’t been doing much after my wife 
passed away.  
 
Love,  
           Louis Bossini” 
 
Excerpt from Gail and Phyllis Harms: 
 
                                        “Jan 5, 2008 
 
Dear David and Erica, 
 
     We hope you’re having a good winter.  
We’re heading to Florida today for 2 months 
following a snowy December here in Crystal 
Lake.  
 
           Gail and Phyllis Harms” 
 
Excerpt from Crystal Correll: 
 
     “Larry and Mae Etta talked to Verlin 
Shelton after Christmas.  He is doing very 
well and is back in Kirksville.  I just thought 
you might want to update or send out an 
email to everyone.  
 
           Crystal Correll“ 



TAPS: FOR THOSE WE HAVE LOST 
 
Louise Thomas, wife of Captain Jesse 
Thomas, passed away in March 2008. 

 
____________________________ 

 
MEMORIAL/OTHER DONATIONS 
 
If you are looking to make donations in 
honor or in memory of a fellow Company 
E member please consider a donation to the 
Company E Newsletter, which helps all 
members of the Company stay in contact.   
At times of need we also send floral 
arrangements to the families of loved ones 
we have lost.   
 
Checks can be made out to Company E and 
can be sent to: 
 Company E Newsletter 

℅ David & Erica Perryn 
 5817 N Euclid Ave 
 Gladstone, MO 64118 

____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS CHANGE? 
 
Help us all to keep in touch and up to date.  
If you’ve moved, let us know where to.  
Perhaps you know someone who would 
like to receive this newsletter?  If you do, 
please write to us:  Company E Newsletter, 
5817 N Euclid Ave, Gladstone, MO 64118 
or you can write to us online at: 
news@deadeyes.info.  If you would prefer, 
you can call us at: (816)455-3435. 

____________________________ 
 
SEEKING INFORMATION FOR 
FUTURE NEWSLETTERS 
 
We would be delighted to include any 

information you wish to share with your 
fellow Company E members in future 
newsletters.  We count on letters and 
information from you to fill the newsletter 
and we welcome any and all correspondence.  

____________________________ 
 
NEW WEBSITE ADDRESS/EMAIL 
 
Want to look at photos from last year’s 
reunion, view a past newsletter or get an 
address?  Check out The Company E Website 
at: deadeyes.info.  The new website name 
will make it easier to locate and remember.  If 
you’d like to share a recent photo, send it to 
us.  You can email news@deadeyes.info or 
sent it in the mail.  We’ll add it to the 
website. 
 

____________________________ 
 
SUMMER GREETINGS 
 
We hope this newsletter finds you all well 
this time of the year.  We are doing quite 
well.  David is learning how to use a Scroll 
Saw and I am working on a cookbook to 
include all of my Grandma Faulkner’s 
recipes.  In June we will be traveling back to 
North Dakota for my younger brother’s 
wedding and we are looking forward to that 
occasion, although we are not looking 
forward to the price of gas for our trip!  
 
Have a terrific summer and we’ll be hearing 
from us again later this year with another 
newsletter. We enjoy hearing from you. 
 
Until next time, 
 
 
 
David and Erica 



REMEMBER OUR LOVED ONES 
 
Wow, so much is happening in the world 
around us as we write this latest newsletter.  
Probably the biggest issue we are all facing 
is the economy.  That probably would be 
followed by increasing prices and the 
rising price of Gasoline.  All of this taking 
place of course in an election year.  
Although those are all important issues, let 
us remember those who have gone before 
us and those are still fighting for our 
freedom.  As Memorial Day Weekend 
comes to a close it’s hot and humid here in 
Kansas City.  But it’s a lot cooler than the 
108-110 degrees our forces are facing in 
Iraq. 
 
Let us reflect upon those who are serving 
now and those who have gone before us.  
Thank you for your service and thanks to 
the families for the sacrifices they have  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

made for our freedom.  It is with great 
appreciation as we put out the American Flag 
at “Decoration.”  We pay tribute to those who 
have served our country.  We are forever 
grateful for their dedication and sacrifice.   
 
If you have an American Flag, please put it 
out for everyone to see.  If you don’t have 
one, there is still time to change that and 
honor our country and those who serve so that 
we to can have our freedom. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


